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Guy Williams

From: Aydelotte,Tamara <taydelotte@webercountyutah.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 7:12 AM
To: Guy Williams; Weight,Tucker
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Sundown Phase 3

Guy, no need to meet in person. I believe we discussed ROW layout, and the need to get approval from 
UDOT, if this hasn't already been done. We discussed the need for your cup app to be approved prior to 
your final subdivision getting too far.  
Feel free to use this email as your 'pre-application meeting notes' 
 
Thanks, 
Tammy 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Guy Williams <gwilliams@fawkesconsultants.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 7:56:23 PM 
To: Aydelotte,Tamara <taydelotte@webercountyutah.gov>; Weight,Tucker <tweight@webercountyutah.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sundown Phase 3  
  

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email was sent by a person from outside your organization. Exercise caution when clicking links, 
opening attachments or taking further action, before validating its authenticity.  

 
I am submitting the Preliminary Application on this one on Frontier and it is asking for Preapplication Meeting 
Notes,  
  
Tammy, 
  
You and I spoke on the phone about this one a month ago, will that county for a Preapplication or do we need to sit 
down? When can we schedule this? 
  
Thanks   
  
  

 
  


